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Street Department: 
The crews are working on pothole repairs and prepping asphalt patches for the spring. They 
have also started working on sidewalk repairs.            
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The Water/Sewer crew has finished the annual catch basin cleaning program. Also, the crew is 
working on a backlog of MTU replacements.             
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance: 
The crews are doing tree maintenance and groundwork throughout the city. They have also 
started mulching and planting flowers, and the mowing season has begun.     
     
Drexel Project 
Drexel-Main to Broad- The tree up lighting project is complete. The street has been striped for 
lane marking and parking. At CSG, the curb lane and catch basin have been adjusted to allow 
extra room in the pick-up line for vehicles headed south.    
       
2024 Sewer Lining Project 
 Bids are back and under review.  
 
2023 Street Project   
The project will start in early May.    
 
 
2024 Street Project 



The project will start in mid-May.  
 
Grandon Ave- Water Line Project  
The project is complete, except for the pavement portion, which will occur in late May.    
 
Chelsea Ave-Water Line Project 
The project includes sewer improvements and a new water main line.  
The project will be completed in the spring. 
 
 

2024 Sidewalk Project 
The bids are back and under review. 
 
Service Department Highlights  
-Multiple brick repairs have been made around the city, and crews are still working on them. 
-Finalized the contract with Franklin Soil and Water for 2024. 
-Completed and submitted the City’s 2024 Ms4 permit to the Ohio EPA. 
-Our second Ford Lighting will be arriving soon.     
-Sewer work is underway at Stanbery, which includes cleaning and relining.  
-The Service Dept. put on a truck-a-truck event with the Gan Ephraim preschool. 
  


